
DearParents,

Averywarm welcometothenewacademicsession2020-21.TheSLSDAVfamilyhasalways

beenconcernedaboutthewellbeingandgrowthofitsstudents.Withthespreadofcovid19we

allareinastateoflockdown.Itissincerelyhopedthatyouallarehealthyandsafe.

Duringsuchadifficulttime,SLSDAVfamilyisworkinghardtoensurethattheeducationofour

studentsdoesnotsuffer.Theteachersaretakingonlineclasseswithmeticulousplanningand

preparations.

Yoursupportindifferentendeavorsoftheschoolhasalwaysbeenourstrength.Wehave

uploadedFeeBillsforthefirstquarterintheloginsofyourwards.Inabsenceofanyfeehike

since2015,thereservesoftheschoolhavebeenfullyexhaustedandwearefacingfinancial

crunch.

PleasedepositthefeeONLINEpreferablyby20/04/2020tofacilitateustomeeturgent

pendingexpensesoftheschoolanddisbursementofthesalarytothestaff.

Yourcooperationandsupportatsuchatimewillbehighlyappreciated.

Thankingyou

Yourssincerely,

Principal


